PSI will Begin Scheduling Examinations for
New Mexico

PSI will begin scheduling exams on October 16th, 2024 for seating to
begin October 30th, 2024. You may register online at https://test-
takers.psiexams.com/nmins/test.

Once you have passed your examination, please be sure to
complete the required background check before you submit the
online application. Registration information can be found in the
Producer section at www.OSl.state.nm.us

For questions, please contact Agents.Licensing@osi.nm.gov



